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Item 6 – Public Participation 

From Peter Curtis 

To Councillor Nick Botterill, Cabinet Member for Development Management, 

Strategic Planning and Climate Change  

I am a resident of Great Durnford and a Parish Councillor. I am deeply concerned by 

the huge number of houses proposed for the area south of Amesbury, the disregard 

for the status of our landscapes and, in my opinion, the wanton greed of developers. 

Question (P21-19) 

Does the cabinet stand by the principles set out in the Local Plan draft spatial 

strategy that allocated 350 homes to Amesbury, rather than the increase to 1,500+ 

homes for the town proposed by property developers in response to the council’s 

Regulation 18 consultation? 

Response 

A verbal response will be provided at the meeting.  


